
Our students will be lifelong learners who will be resilient, compassionate, self-sufficient members of society.
CCSD will provide an environment that empowers every student, every day to transfer their learning to life.

Maintenance Report
02.23.22

High School- The kitchen floor drains plugged a couple weeks ago. While working on it we 
discovered that there is a grease trap in the floor in the storage room directly behind the 
kitchen that has not been cleaned out in some time. This caused a bit of fowl odor to spread 
throughout the school, despite our efforts to contain it. It was unavoidable, but now that we 
are aware of it, we can schedule an annual summer cleaning to prevent this from happening in 
the future.
 The auditorium lights are still having issues and have gotten worse with time. I have 
scheduled a licensed electrician to come in and figure out the problem and hopefully get the 
system back up and working.

Middle school- The middle schools gym heating pumps when out a few weeks ago and we 
have been heating the gym with an alternative source till the new pumps arrive. They did 
arrive the second week of February and have been installed and are working great.

Elementary School- The school is holding up and doing well, we have been doing standard 
PM’s and CM’s.

If there are any questions regarding maintenance, please don’t hesitate to ask.

Daniel Nelson
Maintenance Director


